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As per OET Bulletin 65 (Evaluating Compliance with FCC Guidelines For Human Exposure to
Radio Frequency Electromagnetic Fields) Edition 97-01, Appendix B (Summary of 1986 Mass Media
Bureau Public Notice on RF Compliance), KTBY-DT is not required to file an Environmental
Assessment.

 KTBY-DT will place appropriate warning signs to warn the general public  of the possible  RF radiation
exposure.

If work is to be performed on the tower in an area where overexposure could occur, KTBY-DT will
take the necessary action to prevent overexposure of workers on the tower, including reducing the
KTBY-DT transmitter power or ceasing KTBY-DT operation completely.  Additionally, KTBY-DT will
cooperate with other site users to assure that work is performed at the site without exceeding the
FCC maximum permissible exposure limit (MPE) for occupational/controlled exposure.


